
  I would like to take this time to address one of the biggest grabs at one of our Constitutional 

freedoms guaranteed by the second amendment. It is painfully clear that there are factions in 

our great country that would like to make gun ownership as onerous and complicated as 

possible in order to erode the rights granted us by our forefathers. I would at this time 

STRONGLY encourage you and your colleagues to OPPOSE Senate Bill 941. It has been proven 

that in almost EVERY instance that stricter gun registration laws do little if anything to 

discourage or prevent gun crime. Instead it is an attack on law abiding , responsible gun owners 

and I ask you once again to please OPPOSE this bill. 

Regards,  

                                                                                                                              David Fee, Oregon voter 

 


